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Upcoming dates  

Thursday 8th February:  

PC Stuart visiting Classes 2, 3 

and 4 

Newydd Theme day lunch—

Chinese New Year 

Friday 9th February:  

Last day of half-term 

Friday 9th February School  

PTA Half Term Disco   

Crazy Hair Day! (more info to 

follow) 

Monday 19th February:  

School reopens for  

Spring term 2 

Friday 1st March:  Whole 

school Eisteddfod 

Saturday 2nd March:  

The Urdd Eisteddfod  

(information to follow to 

those competing)  

Monday 4th March:   

St John’s book day 

Thursday 7th March: 7pm  

St David’s Day concert at  

Castell Alun High School 

Friday 15th March:   

Red Nose Day 

Saturday 16th March: The 

Urdd Regional Eisteddfod 

(information to follow to 

those who are successful after 

the 2nd March) 

 Wednesday 20th March: 

Easter Service at 9.15 am in 

church, all welcome 

Monday 15th April and-

Wednesday 17th April:   

Parents’ evenings 

Week beginning Monday  

15th April:  School book 

fair 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

29th January 
 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 

Clwb Mrs Griffith—3.15—4 P.M. 

6:30pm PTA meeting  
All welcome 

Dydd Mawrth 
30th January 

Guitar and piano tuition 

Class 4 to wear normal uniform today 

 Year 2’s Forest school   

Dydd Mercher 
31st January 

 

Dydd Iau 
1st February 

Violin tuition 

 

Dydd Gwener 
2nd February 

Clarinet lessons 

All children to wear their PE kits please 

 

 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 26 Ionawr 
 

Class 1 

 

94.92% 

Class 2 95% 

Class 3 

 

98.21% 

Class 4 99.23% 

Future communication changes……. 

 

We would like to give early notification that as 

of Easter, we will be changing the way we  

communicate with you. 

This is to streamline our comms to make it  

easier for parents and to reduce school costs too.  

From the 1st of April, we will no longer be using 

Parentmail to send texts and emails, instead we 

will be transferring over to Schoolspider.  At this 

stage, YOU DO NOT NEED TO DO ANY-

THING at the moment, just be aware and wait 

for further instructions from the school  

office. 

Flintshire Schools will also move away from 

School  

Gateway to pay for dinners, trips, snacks etc.  

An app called Cypad will take its place. This will 

enable  

parents to select their child’s/ren’s dinner choice.  

Once again, you do not need to do anything 

at the moment, just be aware that changes will 

be taking place. 

 


